February 2™, 2025

The Cornwall Kinsmen Girls Softball League operates as a non-profit organization in Cornwall, Ontario for
children ages 5-21. In order to run a successful program, we rely heavily on the involvement of volunteers
and officials (Umpires) in order to achieve that goal.

This letter is to confirm that will be an Umpire for the upcoming 2025
Softhall Season. As an Umpire, he/she will be directly involved in an officiating position which will require
constant interaction, discussions and instruction on the field for a group of girls ages 5-21.

As a Policy of Cornwall Kinsmen Girls Softball League, Umpires are required to obtain a Vulnerable Sector
Check and provide a copy to the League Executive.

Thank you for your support with this request, if you require further information, please email at
kinsmengirlssoftball@gmail.com

Sincerely,

ames Anderson
President
Cornwall Kinsmen Girls Softball Association



